
Invitation for Bid 

Saluda County Fire Service is soliciting bids from qualified vendors for a 
3000Gallon/1500 GPM Poly Tanker water supply fire apparatus that is NFPA compliant. 

To be considered a valid bid, the bid must include the mandatory bid form included in the 
bid package and be received in a sealed envelope marked "Fire Service" at the following 
physical address 400 W. Butler Street, Saluda, SC 29138, no later than 3:00 P.M., 
Thursday, September 25, 2025. Bid packages can be obtained on our website 
"SaludaCounty.SC.Gov" or by contacting: 

Heather Griffin 

h.griffin@saludacounty.sc.gov 

For questions contact: 

Austin Rodgers 
austin@grfconstruction.com 

This request for bid does not commit Saluda County to award a contract or to procure or 
contract for the services. Saluda County reserves the right to reject, in whole or in part, 
any and all bids, to negotiate with any or all responsible and responsive offerors, and, in 
its sole discretion, to determine the responsiveness of the bids. Bids which do not meet 
the mandatory requirements, will be considered non-compliant and rejected if it is in the 
best interest of the county to do so. 


















































































